
Opinion: CSEA gives back to
Bread & Broth
To the community,

Bread & Broth would like to warmly thank the California School
Employees  Association  Chapter  No.  286  [the  classified
employees  at  Lake  Tahoe  Unified  School  District]  and  its
volunteers for their continued support in our Adopt-A-Day of
Nourishment Program.

Volunteers from CSEA spent their Monday helping Bread & Broth
volunteers serve those in need a well balanced nutritious meal
to people from the community. The Bread & Broth staff that
Monday was excited that the CSEA were there to offer their
support for our Adopt-A-Day of Nourishment through the Bread &
Broth program.

Bread & Broth is able to continue its mission of feeding the
hungry  of  South  Lake  Tahoe  in  large  part  because  of  the
generosity of the local community. A $250 sponsorship covers
the  cost  of  food  and  beverages  for  the  approximately  100
people who visit each Monday evening. To find out how your
family or business can Adopt-A-Day of Nourishment, contact
Connie Yale at midwest2tahoe@yahoo.com or (530) 544.4945.

Bread & Broth

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/02/opinion-csea-gives-back-to-bread-broth/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/02/opinion-csea-gives-back-to-bread-broth/

